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Universal Periodic Review of DJIBOUTI, 25 April 2013
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of Djibouti headed by ………………………………... We thank Djibouti for their report and also for the additional information given.

Since the last UPR Djibouti has made significant progress in implementing the previous recommendations.
We recognize the commitment of the Government of Djibouti to ensure the respect for the right of the child and note positively the adoption of the National Strategic Action Plan for the Children in Djibouti. 
Estonia welcomes the activities that have been undertaken by Djibouti in guaranteeing gender equality and women’s rights, including sexual and reproductive health and rights. We invite Djibouti to make further efforts in eliminating female genital mutilation, including by raising awareness.   

Amongst other things Estonia is very glad to note that in order to promote freedom of expression, freedom of the press and freedom online, Djibouti is developing its Information and Communication technologies and an ICT department has been set up. Further on we would encourage the Government of Djibouti to begin the process of introducing freedom of information law and make use of the internet as means to enable public information to be accessed easily and freely. 
Estonia would like to recommend to the Government of Djibouti:

- to ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture (OP CAT)

 - to consider developing and adopting a freedom of information law in accordance with international standards.

- to ratify the Convention on the Punishment of the Crime of Genocide
To conclude with, we wish Djibouti every success and all the luck in its work for a better future.

Thank you!
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